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Café Church 
We held a very successful Cafe Church on Sunday 25 February and received a lot of 
great feedback. The music of Heather Price was absolutely fabulous and everyone 
had a great time. The night was led by Rev Dr Rod Pattenden and was well attended 
by locals and people from Newcastle, Morpeth, Rutherford, East Maitland and 
districts. Refreshments were served and our usual array of gorgeous cakes and 
slices were enjoyed by everyone.  
 

           
 
 
Palm Sunday Pilgrimage  
A reminder about our Palm Sunday Pilgrimage to be held on Sunday 24 March 2024 
with worship commencing at Rutherford Church at 9am, then Bolwarra, Morpeth for 
morning tea, East Maitland and Maitland City for lunch. There will be no normal 
Church Services on this day. A bus is being arranged at a cost of approx. $20 per 
head. For more information contact Louise Trist or Leanne Bentham. Please RSVP 
to Louise Trist ltrist@bigpond.net.au or secretarybolwarraunitingchurch@gmail.com.  
 
 
Hunter Community Alliance  
Hunter Community Alliance is holding an event on 10 April 6pm at the University of 
Newcastle to encourage political leaders to take action on Renewable energy and 
the housing crisis. Please contact Rev Neil Smith for more information.  
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